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St Anthony’s Parent Information Night OF PADUAMEN?

Mathematics In our classrooms!

Presented by Michael Ymer

Tuesday 30™" May 2023
7.00pm to 8.30pm
@ St Anthony’s

You are invited to a St Anthony’s Parent Information Night
with Michael Ymer! Michael is a specialist mathematics
consultant from Melbourne, Australia. He is involved in
many Professional Development programs in schools
across Australia and Asia.

Michael is an enthusiastic and entertaining presenter who has a clear and practical approach
to the challenges that confront schools and parents in mathematics. On this evening Michael
will address the following:

What is my child learning in mathematics?

How can | help my child become an efficient problem solver?
How do children best learn mathematics?

What is quality thinking and learning?

How can | help my child in mathematics?

We recommend this evening to all parents as a very worthwhile session that will help you
understand the focus of mathematics in our school today. It will offer strategies and ideas to
help you support your young mathematicians.

This information session is for parents and carers ONLY, therefore, children will not be
required to attend. Please make arrangements for your children to be looked after if you wish
to attend. If you would like to attend, but cannot find supervision for your children, please
contact Kate Horley on 8099 7800.

We look forward to sharing this evening with you.

RSVP: https://forms.gle/v16B3vNuvQZtegcBA

Regards,

Kate Horley
Mathematics Leader

SCAN TO RSVP



http://bit.ly/3VEvEVc

